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 The library staff has been conducting a pilot project to see if residents are interested in having a 
place to pick up materials on the north side of the canal.  Currently books are delivered once a 
week to Town Hall, and the program has been so popular that the library plans on expanding it 
to twice per week.  
 

 The Bourne Police Department has been awarded $34,600 in Municipal Road Safety Grand 
funding.  This program makes federal funds available to provide police departments’ substantial 
flexibility in addressing local traffic safety issues, and allows funding beyond enforcement.  The 
goal is to realize a reduction in injuries and deaths resulting from crashes involving impaired, 
distracted, and speeding drivers.  
 


